
 

BOARD OF PROFESSIONAL RESPONSIBILITY 
OF THE 

SUPREME COURT OF TENNESSEE 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

PLEASE NOTE 

YOU MAY SUBSCRIBE TO RECEIVE INFORMATIONAL RELEASES, FORMAL ETHICS 

OPINIONS, NEWSLETTERS AND ANNUAL REPORTS ELECTRONICALLY BY SIGNING IN AT 

THE BOARD’S WEBSITE 

www.tbpr.org/Subscriptions 

1101 KERMIT DRIVE, SUITE 730 
NASHVILLE, TENNESSEE 37217 
TELEPHONE: (615) 361-7500 
       (800) 486-5714 
               FAX: (615) 367-2480 
          E-MAIL: ethics@tbpr.org 
         Website: www.tbpr.org 

RELEASE OF INFORMATION 

JOHN LOWE, BPR# 6362 

CONTACT:  PRESTON SHIPP 

BOARD OF PROFESSIONAL RESPONSIBILITY 

615-361-7500 

 

October 19, 2009 

 

DAVIDSON COUNTY LAWYER CENSURED 

 

On October 19, 2009, John Lowe, an attorney licensed to practice law in Tennessee, received a Public 

Censure from the Board of Professional Responsibility of the Tennessee Supreme Court.   

Lowe was retained to place a furnisher’s lien on a piece of property where the Complainant’s company 

had performed mechanical work.  The property on which the lien was to be placed was subsequently sold, and 

Lowe had failed to place the lien on the property.  Therefore, the Complainant’s lien rights expired.  Despite 

repeatedly promising to reimburse the Complainant the money that the Complainant lost, Lowe failed to make 

any reimbursement. 

By the aforementioned facts, John Lowe, has violated Rules of Professional Conduct 1.3, 8.1(a), and 

8.4(c) and is hereby Publicly Censured for these violations. 
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